
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2025 
 
 
 
Honorable Police & Fire Commission: 
 

Police Department Personnel Report 
 
Personnel 
 
We currently have eleven vacant sworn positions with one additional vacancy planned by the 
end of May. 
 
Four Officers are currently attending the Police Academy. 
 
Hiring Process 
 
From our most recent hiring process, we are excited to bring seven individuals forward for 
approval to hire. One person will begin training as an Officer in our Field Training program. The 
other six will attend the June 720 hour Academy at Western Technical College. 
 
Succession Planning 
 
As part of our ongoing succession plan for this busy year, I plan to bring another request for 
promotion to the June meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Shawn P. Kudron 
Chief of Police 
 


